Scottish Government Legal Directorate Litigation Division

E- Court_Motions_Inbox@gov.scot



UK Medical Freedom Alliance

By email: - UKMedicalFreedom@protonmail.com

10 November 2021

Our Ref :- LIT/19098

Dear Sirs

Your letter of 22 October 2021 issued to UK's Chief Medical Officers Dr Gregor Smith – Chief Medical Officer for Scotland

Thank you for your letter of 22 October 2021 addressed to the UK's Chief Medical Officers including the Chief Medical Officer for Scotland, Dr Gregor Smith ("the CMO") who has asked us to respond on his behalf. We have read the contents of that letter.

Your letter purports to be a Letter before Action. However, even if that were a process recognised by the Scottish Courts in the type of issues you seem to raise, the letter you have sent does not set out either the concise details, or the legal basis, of any potential claim.

Furthermore, it is the Scottish Government, not the CMO, who has responsibility for the vaccination programme in Scotland. Accordingly, it is not within the power of the CMO to halt the vaccination programme in Scotland as you request.

We therefore do not propose to provide a substantive response to the issues raised in your letter. We recommend that you take your own legal advice in relation to the terms of your letter and this response.

If there is to be any further correspondence, please could you, or your legal advisors send that correspondence to this office.

For the avoidance of doubt our clients, the Scottish Ministers, do not accept the allegations and assertions made in your letter of 22 October 2021.

Yours faithfully

"Scottish Government Litigation Division".







